
 

 

Bystander Intervention Project: A Governance Model 

The Faith Communities Council of Victoria (FCCV) seeks to undertake a project 
across member faith communities to reduce incidents of sexual harassment, 
assault and gendered based violence. The FCCV intends to contract Kempster 
Consultants to conduct a ‘train the trainer’ Bystander Intervention approach. 

To aid FCCV in the conduct of this project, a Project Steering Committee will be 
formed as set out below. The contractor will report to the FCCV through the 
Project Steering Committee.  FCCV will also seek an independent evaluation the 
Bystander Intervention approach. Both the project and the evaluation are 
dependent upon funding from third parties. 
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Project Steering Council Membership (9 members) 

Independent Chair – appointed by FCCV 

FCCV – 3 members 

JCC – to be invited to nominate a representative 

Uniting – to be invited to nominate a representative 

Benevolence – to be invited to nominate a representative 

InTouch – to be invited to nominate a representative 

OurWatch - to be invited to nominate a representative. 
 


